
From: Curtis, Jeffery S
To: Russell, Merlin
Subject: RE: SK Tampa
Date: Wednesday, March 30, 2016 7:57:27 AM

Good Morning Merlin,
 
I do not have any issues at this time, but will definitely contact you if any arise.  Thanks for the
 guidance document.  Hope all is well with you too!
 
Jeff
 

From: Russell, Merlin [mailto:Merlin.Russell@dep.state.fl.us] 
Sent: Tuesday, March 29, 2016 4:22 PM
To: Curtis, Jeffery S <Jeff.Curtis@safety-kleen.com>
Cc: Knauss, Elizabeth <Elizabeth.Knauss@dep.state.fl.us>; Baker, Bryan
 <Bryan.Baker@dep.state.fl.us>
Subject: SK Tampa
 
Good Afternoon Jeff,
 
I see a renewal is due with us by May 27 (a Friday).  Are there any issues we need to discuss?
 
I believe the only “new” item from my end is that I’ll be looking more closely at the WAP based upon
 EPA’s new guidance from about a year ago (attached).
 
Hope all is going well.
 
merlin
 
Merlin D. Russell Jr.
Professional Geologist III
Hazardous Waste Program & Permitting, Room 330G
Florida Department of Environmental Protection
2600 Blair Stone Road
Tallahassee, Florida 32399-2400
850.245.8796 (work)
merlin.russell@dep.state.fl.us
Monday-Thursday, 7:00 a.m.-4:30 p.m.; Fridays, 7:00 a.m.-11:00 a.m.
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